
                   

                                       RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY- SARJAPUR 

RIAS/Cir no.:032 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy! 

This is a gentle reminder-2 to make the payment towards the second term Transport fee on or 

before 10th Oct 22.  

 

Note:  

1. Kindly ignore if already paid for Term 2/ not opted for Transport. 

2. For those who haven't paid for Term 2 fee, the transport services will be discontinued from 12th 

October 2022, assuming you are opting self-pick-up and drop-off. 

 

Thanks & Regards, 

Team RIA 

Sarjapur 


